UK Embassy statement regarding
Guatemala’s passage of Association

Agreement

A British Embassy spokesperson said:

We congratulate the Guatemalan Congress for passing the UK-Central
America Association Agreement by an overwhelming margin.

Guatemala now joins El Salvador, Nicaragua, Costa Rica and Panama
in approving the agreement.

We will be working with the Central American governments to
determine when to put the agreement into effect.
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